AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

Commissioners: Carl Fischer, Chairman

Barbara Littlefield, Vice -Chairwoman Ben Chapman, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

2018 JAN 22 P 1: 34

NOVEMBER 28, 2017

TOWN GLERK

Avon Park and Recreation Commission met at 6:30 with members Carl Fischer, Barbara Littlefield and Ben Chapman present.

Minutes from the November 14th meeting were reviewed and accepted with a correction.

The board has not received the FY2019 work sheet for the budget yet. The Commission will devote our December 12th meeting to working on the budget. This will be our only meeting in December.

TEEN PROGRAM

P&R has still not received approval from the Selectmen to post the positions for a Teen Program director and 2 councilors. Barbara suggested we request to be on the Selectmen's agenda for their December 7th meeting to discuss the delay. Carl emailed Shanna to request this.

PURCHASING PRESCHOOL STYLE EQUIPMENT FOR THE LUNDGRENPLAYGROUND Carl is still waiting for a price quote for the equipment from Tim Pesko. Carl emailed him on 11/28. The board also will look into purchasing canopy's for the picnic tables.

CHRISTMAS DISPLAY AT DEMARCO PARK

Barbara purchased a Nutcracker figure to be donated to the Civic Assoc. She will be reimbursed on our next warrant.

Respectfully submitted,
Carol Leary

Carol Geary, Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation Commission